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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the NSW Budget is delivering 
$3.9 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment will ensure 
growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

The new co-educational high school will offer an expanded range of subjects for students, with 
purpose-built facilities to deliver access to specialised pathways into health and higher education.  

The new school will include: 

- modern classrooms and dedicated support classrooms to cater for up to 2,000 students 
- a multipurpose hall, new library and canteen 
- sports courts and sports field 
- landscaping, yarning circle and covered walkways 
- staff car park and staff and student bike parking 
- a covered outdoor learning area (COLA). 

Progress summary 

Exhibition of the planning application, known as a Review of Environmental Factors (REF) is now 
closed. REF submissions are being reviewed and considered as part of the REF process. We expect 
to receive planning determination later this year. 

We are pleased to announce that the contract for the main works construction has been awarded to 
Hansen Yuncken Pty Ltd. We will work with them to progress the timeline for construction and 
detailed design of the new school. 
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Next steps  

• The REF determination, with any modifications, will be published on the NSW Planning Portal 
for Division 5.1 (Part 5) Activities, and we will advise the community when this occurs. 

• Progressing with the detailed design and timeline for the permanent co-educational high 
school. 

• Beginning the installation of the temporary Liverpool Boys High School and associated 
works. 

Co-education opportunities from 2027 

Year 7 students will learn in co-educational settings from 2027 ahead of the new school opening in 
2028. Students in other grades will also have access to some co-educational learning opportunities 
between the existing Liverpool Boys and Liverpool Girls High Schools in 2027. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/Liverpool-Boys-
Girls-HS or by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below.  
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